
Dear Oregon legislature, 
 
I truly believe that measure 110 needs to be repealed.  I have personally seen the decline in our 
beautiful state since measure 110 was passed.   I no longer feel safe going into downtown Portland 
because of the amount of open drug use I see.  I really feel as though the freedom of being able to use 
drugs in our state goes hand in hand with the increase of homelessness.   Stop and ask yourself if yiu had 
a drug problem would you rather live in a state that doesn’t care if you use drugs or a state that has 
strict drug laws.   I truly hope you listen to the law abiding people of this beautiful state and repeal 
measure 110. 
 
Thanks 
 
Kim 
 


